
Page 1 of 2 

Crafton Hills College- SBCCD 
FIRST QUARTER REPORT July – September 2019 

Perkins  
 

            
 

1. Summary of activities conducted during the quarter: 
 

0702- CIS- Provided a lab assistant to support Multimedia, CIS and CSCI students, 
including identified special populations, with their course specific projects. 

 
 

1210- Respiratory Care- Purchased upgraded equipment to meet current industry 
standards for students to utilize in the lab.  
 
1225- Radiologic Technology- Purchased equipment to meet current industry 
standards for students.  

 
 

1250- Emergency Medical Services- Purchased equipment for a new power gurney 
and upgraded computer tablets used for testing. The first EMT and Paramedic 
advisory meetings were held. Faculty attended conferences for professional 
development. 
  
 
1305- Child Development- No spending. 
 
  
2133- Fire Technology- A public safety job fair was held for current and previous 
students with local employers looking to support CHC. Our Fire Academy SCBA 
Instructors participated and served as a liaison and advisory member to the 
Redlands Emergency Services Academy (RESA).  
 
 
Across Programs – Attended several community events to display and highlight 
career program. Provided support for club rush, transfer fairs and workshops held 
on campus to promote student involvement. 

 
 
2). Reasons for expenditures falling below guidelines: 
  

Majority of purchasing will occur during second and third quarter following budget 
adjustments. 

 
 

0702- Continued funding for lab assistants, adjunct faculty stipend for curriculum 
development and mentoring, and software purchase anticipated in the upcoming 
quarters. CIS will show spending increased spending in the third quarter.  
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1305- Materials and equipment purchases anticipated for the second quarter.  
Professional development conferences scheduled for second and third quarter. 
 
 Across Programs – Buses for career event on campus expected for the second 
quarter. Continued support for clubs and fairs on campus will occur throughout all 
quarters. Professional development expected to increase as conferences were 
scheduled later in the year.  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 


